
 

June 21, 2010 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Offices 

 

 

 
 Present: Cristina Ashjian, Jean Beadle, Mark Borrin, Ed Charest  
 Excused: Norman Larson, Bruce Worthen 
 Public: Hollis Austin 
 
 
 
Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM.  The Minutes of the May 17th, 

2010 meeting were approved without changes.  Cristina announced that the application for a 

Barn Easement (RSA 79D) on Whittier Highway (Route 25) had been withdrawn at the Board of 

Selectmen’s meeting of June 3, 2010.  The PSU graduate student’s archaeology survey project at 

the Moultonborough Falls industrial mill site will be completed by the end of June. 

   

Cristina provided an update on the logistical planning underway for the Community Landmarks 

Tour (August 8
th

) including the concept for the tour brochure.  On May 27th, NH Preservation 

Alliance staff came to Moultonborough to visit the tour sites in order to discuss property specific 

concerns such as appropriate parking, signage, and circulation.  There will be a meeting with the 

NHPA next week in Concord to finalize plans.  The Commission then discussed hosting 

assignments and specifics related to the upcoming tour.  Cristina was the invited speaker at the 

Meredith Rotary Club on June 9
th

 and provided an overview of the Commission’s activities. 

 

Upcoming events were noted including the “Red Hill Fire Tower” to be presented on June 24th 

by Ed Maheux and Prof. Thomas Hubka’s talk “Big House, Little House, Back House, Barn” 

scheduled for July 7th.  Moultonborough Historical Society events were also noted for the 4
th

 of 

July (exhibition of the Kona Barn spire and weathervane) and Old Home Day on August 7th. 

 

The next HC meeting will be at 5:30 PM on Monday, July 19th, 2010.   
 
 
Motion: Mark moved to adjourn at 6:05 PM. 
  Ed seconded. 
  Motion Carried – Unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 
 


